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I write to register my objection to this proposal, on the following grounds. 
 
There is already over development in this area, and there is a creeping sprawl in Whitstable and beyond. 
Flooding is already an issue in the Chestfield area, and the infrastructure with regard to this and the road system is 
insufficient. Increase in sewage and traffic will become major factors. 
There would be increased demand on healthcare services and on the water supply. 
It is very important for our wellbeing to lessen the impact of traffic noise and pollution. Also green spaces need to 
be maintained as does nature conservation. 
The proposal includes a slip road off the New Thanet Way, but there appears to be no indication of a road to allow 
access to travel in the opposite direction. If this is the case then there would be a substantial increase in traffic on 
local roads.  
 
John Turner 
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